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ACS Mission:  To inspire excellence and personal growth grounded in Catholic principles and tradition. 

ACS Vision:  A community of academic excellence, Catholic in spirit and culture, nurturing integrity and respect. 

                                                       1-29-2021                                                                

Dear Families, 

We have an exciting week ahead as we celebrate Catholic Schools next week and take part in 

many fun activities. The theme of Catholic Schools week this year is Faith, Excellence, and Ser-

vice. Our service will be to those friends and family members who are struggling with cancer. 

The dress code consisting of brightly colored clothing is meant to acknowledge each type of 

the disease.  We will rely on our faith as we pray at the end of each day for our friends and 

families and as always the students will continue to be excellent students.  

Please continue to have your child bring a mask to school each day. With your help we have 

been able to remain in school until this week and hope to come back strong and healthy next 

week. Even though all are wearing a mask we know they are smiling just by looking at their 

eyes and we can’t wait to hear their laughter in the halls again. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Gudelis  

 

Mrs. Becky Gudelis, Principal 
rgudelis@AssumptionCatholicSchools.org 

Dates to Remember 
 

FEBRUARY 

2—Children’s Mass (Mrs. Allison’s Class) 

6—Catholic Schools Week ends 

9—Children’s Mass (Mrs. Jacoby’s Class) 

12—Royal Spirit Wear Day 

17—Ash Wednesday 

     Children’s Mass (Mrs. Ksicinski) 

19—Royal Spirit Wear Day 

23—Children’s Mass (Mrs. Schoff) 

26—Royal Spirit Wear Day 

 

MARCH 

2—Children’s Mass (Mrs. Moody) 

5—No School 

 

“To everything there is a season, and a time for every purpose under the heaven.”  - Ecclesiasties 3:1 

 Please pray for the  
following people: 
Helen Schemenauer 
The Strigel Family 
Natalie Weisenbeck 
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Please remember to send snow gear with 
your child—snow pants, hats, boots, and  
mittens—it would even be helpful to send 
TWO pairs of mittens as they get very wet 
from the snow.  The students go outside 
EVERYDAY unless it is below zero.   

 

 

 

 

 

A mask is required when entering the 

school building and on the bus.  Please 

provide your child with a mask EVERY-

DAY.   There is not a supply of masks 

to provide to students on a daily basis.      

       Thank you! 

 

The 2021 Theme:  FAITH.     EXCELLENCE.     SERVICE.bb  

Dress down Days 

Estimation jars 

“

    -David Vitter 
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Take a Virtual Visit 

https://www.assumptioncatholicschools.org/ 
kindergarten-registration 

 Take a virtual tour of 

our school 

 Meet our amazing team 

of teachers 

Register Online 

https://www.assumptioncatholicschools.org/ 
kindergarten-registration 

Opens Feb 1st, 2021 and runs 
through March 1st, 2021 

Kindergarten students require proof of age.  
Must turn 5 by Sept. 1, 2021 

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program 
Did you know your child(ren) could attend  
Assumption Catholic Schools tuition free? 

 

This program is open to new students AND current students entering K, 1st or 9th grade. 

The 2021-2022 application period is February 1 thru April 15th, 2021.  
 Please visit the ACS website for more qualifications:  www.assumptioncatholicschools.org 

Application and re-applications can be completed using the following link beginning Feb. 1st: 

http://www.dpi.wi.gov/choice 

  ACS Board of Directors Meeting 

A meeting of the Assumption Catholic Schools Board of Directors will be held on  
Wednesday, March 3rd, 2021 at 4:00pm in the Assumption High School Library to  

discuss the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program(WPCP). This is 
also an opportunity to meet and communicate with board  
members. The meeting is open to all. Please reserve your seat by 
contacting Kerry Meinel in the ACS Advancement Office at 
        715-422-0901 or kmeinel@assumptioncatholicschools.org. 

mailto:kmeinel@assumptioncatholicschools.org
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Madeline is our  
newest Math   
Apprentice!   

Way to go Madeline! 


